BPW Meeting April 1, 2009:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

5. Marquette Street Reconstruction
This project will create less than an acre of disturbance and so will not require
a Notice of Intent from the WDNR; however, it will disturb over 20,000
square feet, and so will require a City Erosion Control/Stormwater
Management permit. (Glen Yoerger, City Engineering)

7. Oak/Hoard Street Reconstruction
This project will disturb over an acre of land, and so will require a Notice of
Intent permit from the WDNR. (LeAnne Hannan, City Engineering)

14, Lake Wingra Dam Reconstruction
The dam reconstruction will require a WDNR Plan Approval and City of
Madison Erosion Control Permit, which will be applied for this week. The
project also requires a WDNR Pit and Trench Dewatering Wastewater Permit
and an Army Corps of Engineers General Permit, both of which have already
been received. (Lisa Coleman, City Engineering)
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